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Water Conservation Policy (NB)
On July 10, 2008 the City Commission referred the issue of water conservation to the RUC.    The issue was discussed at
the December 20, 2008 and April 8, 2009 meetings.   At the November 10, 2010 meeting the RUC agreed to recommend
that this item be combined with referral item #100339 which was referred to the RUC on September 2, 2010 as part of an
overall discussion on Conservation Strategies.
The Regional Utilities Committee (RUC) recommends that the City Commission remove this item from the referral list
but combine the water conservation policy discussion with RUC Referral Item #100339 - Conservation Strategies.
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